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To the Parliamentary Scrutiny Committee 

As a resident and home owner in the Northern Territory for 13 years I wish to state my
absolute, strong opposition to the Territory Coordinator legislation and urge the Scrutiny
Committee to recommend to Parliament that it not be passed.

Simply, I want to be democratically represented without so much power being placed in
the hands of the Chief Minister and Territory Coordinator, allowing them to bypass or
override many established procedures, democratic processes and laws.

Yours faithfully 
Dr Jan Allen.




